
August 2023 

Greetings! 

On behalf of the National Organization for Albinism and Hypopigmentation (NOAH),
I am writing to invite you to participate in our 3rd annual virtual fundraising event,
NOAH Night: A Cause for Celebration! This online event is set to take place on
Sunday, October 15, 2023, as we celebrate NOAH’s 41st Birthday!

We invite people with albinism, families, and friends of NOAH to join us for this
online celebration. During the evening, we will host a video showcase of NOAH
community talent during our presentation of “NOAH Has Talent.” Throughout the
celebration, we will share the entries and announce the final winners for the “2023
Spiffy’s Creative Arts Contest” which invites people with albinism of all ages to
share their special artistic abilities.

As we prepare to commemorate this momentous occasion, we ask for your support
to make this event a memorable time for our community. We have identified several
ways to show your support and help NOAH continue to carry out our mission to act
as a conduit for accurate and authoritative information about all aspects of living
with albinism and to provide a place where people with albinism and their families in
the U.S. and Canada can find acceptance, support and fellowship.

Please consider sponsoring NOAH Night 2023. 

For additional information about NOAH Night sponsorship opportunities, please see
the attached Sponsor Invitation document or contact noahnight@albinism.org. You
may also learn more about this event at https://www.albinism.org/NOAHNight/.  

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Karen Bly
NOAH Executive Director

https://www.albinism.org/NOAHNight/

